RoyvaL BoTaNIC GARDENS,
KEw, SURREY.

28th February, 1946

All communications should be
addressed to—THE DIRECTOR,
qusting the following number:

SAP/DUD/471
. Dear Sir,

In the absence of the Curator
I .have been requested by the
Director to reply to your letter of
the 10th instant and to thank you
very much for the seed of Solanum
species which you enclose.

We will be delighted to try this
out in the Gardens, and will report
to you later what success we have
achieved, and will no doubt be able
to let you have the name of same.

Yours faithfully,

#

/7

.4 s B —

l“
. Deputy Curator.

Senor Carlos Haust,
Jardin Botdnico,
"Marimurtra"
Blanes,

SPain,




